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Herman Wald
Exhibition

'AN EXHIBITION of
various works of the
late Herman Wald, is
to be presented at the
Morris Gallery from
December 6 to
January 12.

Mr Wald is
remembered for his
many artistic creations
that are to be found in
many parts of the
Republic and especially,
for his monument to the
six million martyrs who
died in the Nazi
holocaust, to be seen at
the West Park Cemetry,
the monument "Kria"
in the grounds of the
Jewish Aged Home, and
the arch of leaping buck
on the Oppenheimer
fountain in J ohan­
nesburg.

The exhibition is to be
opened by Professor Gi­
deon Jacobs, director of
the Graduate School of
Busin~ss Administration
at the University of the
Witwatersrand, on
Thursday December 6 at
5.30 p.m.

A number of Herman
Wald's sculptures will be
exhibited as well as
photographs of erected
works and monuments.


